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Dear Mr. Zych: 

Re: Comments on Proposal Amendments to the 
Standard Su~plv  Sewice Code - File No.: RP-2004-0205 

I am writing to provide you with Ontario Power Generation Inc.'s (OPG's) 
comments concerning proposed amendments to the Standard Supply Service 
(SSS) Code. Specifically, our comments address the proposed amendment to 
Section 3.7.1 of the SSS Code which requires distributors to apply the 
Regulated Price Plan (RPP) settlement amount to consumers that leave the RPP 
because they cease to meet the RPP eligibility requirements. 

OPG supports the Board's proposed amendment that would broaden the scope 
of situations in which distributors must monitor their consumers' consumption 
levels to ensure that a consumer continues to be eligible for the RPP, and when 
they are no longer eligible because their consumption exceeds the eligibility 
level, apply the RPP settlement amount to those consumers. OPG further 
submits that consumers should automatically qualify to return to the RPP if 
their consumption drops to eligible levels on an annual basis, and that 
distributors should be required to monitor consumption levels for this purpose. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed amendments to the 
Standard Supply Services Code. Please contact me if you have any questions 
with respect to these comments. 

Yours truly, 

Barbara Reuber 

c. A. Wong 


